
 

Thank You! 

William T. Marx 
 

For 23 years of Dedicated Service to  
the City of Spooner 

as the City Administrator 
and the many years as Consultant. 

 
September 18, 2000 to December 31, 2023 

 
In appreciation and with gratitude, this plaque is  

Presented by: Spooner City Council 
January 2, 2024 

 
Thank you for your ideas, guidance, expertise and dependability!  


